
Lynch - DNR, Tabetha <tabetha.lynch@state.co.us>

AHR Extensions
Kawcak, Miranda <MKawcak@peabodyenergy.com> Fri, Mar 20, 2020 at 12:36 PM
To: "Lynch - DNR, Tabetha" <tabetha.lynch@state.co.us>

Hi Tabetha,

Can we please get another extension on the outstanding AHRs.  We converted over our hydrology data base
for the closed mines and it has not been as easy as we were expecting to compile historic data. So our
consultant is asking for an extension for the Sage Creek and Hayden Gulch AHRs to be extended to May 1st,
2020. Foidel Creek was submitted last week via the e-permitting site.

 

Thanks

 

Miranda Kawcak
Manager, Environmental

Peabody

Twentymile Coal, LLC | 29515 Routt County Rd #27 | Oak Creek, CO 80467

Office Phone: (970) 870-2718 | Cell: (970) 439-8273

mkawcak@peabodyenergy.com

 

 

From: Lynch - DNR, Tabetha <tabetha.lynch@state.co.us> 
Sent: Friday, February 28, 2020 7:41 PM
To: Kawcak, Miranda <MKawcak@peabodyenergy.com>; DNR DRMS_CoalAdmin - DNR
<dnr_drms_coal_admin@state.co.us>
Subject: Re: AHR Extensions

 

**This Message originated from a Non-Peabody source**

[Quoted text hidden]
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